
 

 
Park School 
Southcombe 
Chipping Norton 
OX7 5QH 
 
Tel: 01608 644621 
 
19th May 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you will no doubt remember, Park School was inspected by Ofsted during March 2022, and I am 

pleased to be able to share with you our full Ofsted report, now that it has been published on the Ofsted 

website. 

I am incredibly proud of all the staff and students who contributed to the evidence base for our 

inspection, and our achievement of a Good overall grade, in every category. 

The report has also given us permission in principle to expand the school into our new building which we 

have been preparing in Shipton under Wychwood. Once the full approval for this has been processed by 

the DfE I will be in contact again to invite you to view our new facility and to share with you our plans for 

its development. 

I am attaching our inspection report electronically as a PDF file, but if you would like a paper copy please 

do not hesitate to contact the office and we will arrange for one to be sent home with your son or 

daughter by ‘pupil post’. 

If you have any questions regarding the report, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Best wishes 

Jim Davis 

Jim Davis 
Headteacher 
 


